
PC Committee 

From: 	 John Seebart <seebartj0o1 @hawaii.rr.com > 

Sent: 	 Thursday, February 16, 2017 10:21 AM 

To: 	 PC Committee 

Subject: 	 criteria for planning community plan advisory committee members 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is John Seebart and I live in Kahana. I am or have been active in a number of groups here on the west side. 

I believe anyone selected for a seat on the Community plan should have been a resident of West Maui for some number 

of years. I would think full time residency for at least 5 years, and more would be better. 

Members should have been involved in at least one group serving the West side community, and have some experience 

with any number of issues which concern us here. The environment, Traffic, Housing and development. 

We currently have any number of important and pressing issues: Development, Housing, Homelessness, Shoreline 

Erosion, and Traffic, to name a few. 

At the core is how to accommodate a growing population while trying to preserve the Environment and the lifestyle. 

Hopefully, we can find a diverse and well rounded group with enough experience to grasp the magnitude of our many 

issues. 

John Seebart 


